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Newsletter Issue — October 2024

Hello Bowlers,

Wow! What an amazing week we had in Las Vegas! We are extremely THANKFUL that our 81*
Annual Pacific Coast Deaf Bowling Association, 61° Annual Connie Marchione Masters and 34"
Annual Don I. Miller Senior Masters, and 75" Annual Pacific Coast Deaf Women’s Bowling
Association, 57" Annual Jean Stokesbary Queens, and 27" Annual Lucy Beare Senior Queens
tournament at the Gold Coast Hotel & Casino Bowling Center in Las Vegas, Nevada on June 25™ to
28", 2024, was successful and everyone had a great time.

Yeah, sure we had some hiccups on the lanes, what is a tournament without something happening?
However, there’s been nothing but awesome comments from bowlers all over! Thank you to everyone
who came from all over the U. S., Canada, France and ltaly! It was a pleasure to have you all join our
tournament! We want to thank you all so much for coming and making PCDWBA's 75" Anniversary
such a memorable one! We also very much appreciate the people who helped us with the logistics
and paperwork during the tournament. THANK YOU!!

This newsletter came out late because HSB had issues with trying to secure a contract with the hotel
as they had already signed a contract with the bowling center. Thanks to HSB for their persistence
and patience with this process and we look forward to bowling again in Las Vegas in June 2025.
Please read the attached letter from HSB and check out the flyer with information about hotel rates
and reservation code. Thank you all for your patience while this was happening.

We will be posting the entry forms for next year’s 20256 PCDBA/PCDWBA tournament on our website
sometime in December. When you receive/print the entry forms, PLEASE fill out ALL the information,
do not leave any spaces blank, make sure to CLEARLY fill out your addresses, email, VP, Text. Even
if you have the same information from last year, please fill it out completely, please do not write/type
“same as last year”. If you need more space for rerate, please write/type out the relevant
information on another paper and attach it to the entry form when you mail it back.

Wishing you a lot of Strikes and Spares all season long,

PCDBA-PCDWBA Officers

Becca Gleicher, President presidentpcdbapcdwba@amail.com
Tim Estes, Vice President et826spok@comcast.net

Wendy Spanton, Secretary/Treasurer

Bert Enos, Tournament Director tdpcdbapcdwba19@agmail.com

Website: www.pcdba-pcdwba.org
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Hello PCDBA and PCDWBA,

My name is Vuong, and | am the Chairperson from the Hawaii Silent
Bowlers. We are happy to announce that we are hosting the 2025
bowling tournament at the Gold Coast Hotel and Casino and Gold
Coast Bowling Center in Las Vegas from June 27 to 29, 2025!

We apologize for the confusion regarding the location of the 2025
bowling tournament. It was originally planned to take place in Reno,
Nevada. Unfortunately, the Reno venue no longer meets our
expectations to host the bowling tournament as the venue is going to
replace the pins with string pins. Because of that, our committee had
been working hard to find and book a venue for the 2025 bowling
tournament. We thank you for your patience and understanding for
the delay.

We are excited and looking forward to meeting old and new faces next
year the Gold Coast Hotel and Casino and Gold Coast Bowling Center
in Las Vegas next summer!

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at
vuongho808@gmail.com.

Mabhalo,
Vuong




